
From: Kidder, Ami (UTC)  
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 4:59 PM 
Cc: Bumpus, Sonia (UTC) <sonia.bumpus@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: SEPA consultation per WAC 197-11-335 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
EFSEC is in the process of reviewing an application from Tuusso for a proposed collection of solar 
facilities (five sites in total) under the project name Columbia Solar, located in Kittitas County. EFSEC and 
our consultant have completed our review of information received from the applicant, and have drafted 
mitigation measures we believe would be appropriate to impose on the proposed facilities in an MDNS. 
In addition to review by our agency contractors, we are requesting formal SEPA consultation with your 
agency, per WAC 197-11-335 and 197-11-550.   
 
Please review the attached SEPA Checklist and draft mitigation measures; we are also attaching a link to 
additional application materials to assist in your review of the checklist.  Please send all comments to 
Sonia Bumpus at Sonia.bumpus@utc.wa.gov by COB February 12. Questions or concerns may also be 
addressed to Sonia, either via email or by phone (360.664.1363). 
 
Link to full application materials on EFSEC Website: 
http://www.efsec.wa.gov/Tuusso_Solar/Tuusso_Application.html 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
Amí Kidder, CHMM 
Energy Facility Site Specialist 
akidder@utc.wa.gov 
360.664.1305 
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